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Hello, I would like to submit testimony as a citizen of Portland. The proposals for the Shelter to
Housing Continuum are important for responding to the housing issue, an urgent crisis is likely to
get worse as the eviction moratorium expires. Easing the siting of multiple kinds of housing is a
better way to address the needs of our city's most vulnerable neighbors while we work towards
important long term goals like increasing the number of apartments in the city and increasing
affordable options. This is an essential minimum step for Portland to be a city for everyone, not just
the most wealthy.
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